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Professional Installation Declaration 
 
 
Date: February 20, 2019  
 
Federal Communications Commission Authorization and Evaluation Division  
 
FCC ID: SU3RM900B-M1   
 
 
We, RAE Systems Inc , declare that 
 
The device under FCC ID: SU3RM900B-M1 is intended for limited modular 
approval and must be professionally installed as instructed in the installation 
manual. Consumers and the general public do not have any assess to this device 
in the market. 
 
 
If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us. Thank you!  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
__________________  
Name: James Pan 
Position: Pr. Qulity Engineer  
RAE Systems Inc. 
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